Dear Legislators

It is more than time that Aboriginal people are at the heart of any
decisions to do with their futures.

The rushed Norther Territory Intervention that seems to have benefitted
too few Aboriginal people and done little to stem the "violence" ought
not to be extended for another 10 years.

Please don't take this disastrous step that will only benefit white
public servants and creat a further sens of being disenfranchised for
our original inhabitants who should be valued and supported.

With blessings for your good sense in averting this wrongdoing,
Shefali





